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Welcome to the Reception Newsletter 
 

9th December 2022 
What an exciting week we have had! Elvis the Elf has made 
an appearance from the North Pole and is causing trouble in 
the unit and we are on the final week of Christmas Nativity 

rehearsals ready for next weeks show.  

The EYFS Team 

Book of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This fabulously festive story 
captures children’s imaginations 
whilst telling the story of the 

class elf. The book is filled with 
lovely vocabulary for children to 

use and encourages rhyming, story 
telling and imaginative ideas. 

Literacy  

This week is all about what our unit elf, Elvis is 
getting up to. Children will have many opportunities 
to talk in groups and partners about what they are 
seeing Elvis do to them and record this on paper 

using pictures and words. 

We will be encouraging simple sentences using the 
sentences openers… 

He is…. He went… He can 

Phonics—recap 

Maths 

This week we have been looking at 2D 
shapes.  

 

We have been naming them, comparing 
them, matching them and turning them 
to see how they look when rotated in 

different ways.  

 

Please complete Week 9 of the Maths 
into school for Friday 16th December 

2022 

Understanding the World, Expressive Arts 
and Design and Physical Development  

This week we have continued to allow children 
to explore different ways to join natural 

resources to make something new. It has been 
lovely to see the ideas children have come up 

with.  

We have also had a big focus on expressive 
arts with children working on remembering the 
words and actions to our many nativity songs 

along with acting parts and narrator lines.  

Tricky words 

I  

the 

go 

Next Week  

Next week we will be focusing on the 
Christmas story and adding the final 
touches to our Christmas Nativity. 


